From: noreply@granicusideas.com

Eduardo Sarmiento; Suja Lowenthal; City Council; Ann Yang; Marnell Gibson; Lucho Rodriguez; Reed Salan

Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting Closed Session - 5:00 P.M.=0ARegular Meeting - 6:00 P.M.=0ADuly

Posted Online 10/8/20 at 8:20 p.m. By E.S.

Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 11:50:52 AM



New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting Closed Session - 5:00 P.M. Regular Meeting - 6:00 P.M. Duly Posted Online 10/8/20 at 8:20 p.m. By E.S.

Roberta Newman submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting Closed Session - 5:00 P.M. Regular Meeting - 6:00 P.M. Duly Posted Online 10/8/20 at 8:20 p.m. By E.S.

Item: a) REPORT 20-0662 HOLD THE PUBLIC HEARING, TABULATE THE BALLOTS AND IF SUFFICIENT BALLOTS ARE RECEIVED, CONSIDER APPROVING THE FINAL ENGINEER'S REPORT AND CREATING THE GREENWICH VILLAGE NORTH UNDERGROUND UTILITIES ASSESSMENT DISTRICT (Public Works Director Marnell Gibson)

eComment: My husband, Ron, and I have lived at two previous addresses where we paid for undergrounding and no one shared that expense with us. For safety's sake it is well to note that when we lived at 29th and Strand for nearly 20 years the poles were above ground as they now still are. Twice during those years the large power wires were blown to the ground and it was awhile before SCE arrived to reconnect. These live wires were a huge danger to our family (kids were young at that time). It's only a matter of time until this happens again. And, The Strand homes should be grateful that someone is splitting the cost of their power source being upgraded and made safe for their families

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com.

Unsubscribe from future mailings